From: Kenneth Courtenay

Sent: 30 August 2013 13:01

To: Planning Policy

Cc: 'Hilary Temple'; CoOptee-Ware; 'malcolm spalding'; 'Nicholas Woollven'
Subject: New Policy on Basements, July 2013

Dear Mr Bore,

| am writing this on behalf of the Earl’s Court Society to express our support for the soundness of the Council’s
proposed policy for the construction of basements.

We may wish to make representations to the forthcoming examination by a Planning Inspector.

Yours sincerely.

Kenneth Courtenay

Deputy Chairman, Earls Court Society.



